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STNC Ad Hoc Safe Streets Committee Survey 

Our Ad Hoc Safe Streets Committee was formed to create signage on Foothill 

Boulevard to remind motorists to drive safely. Our Ad Hoc committee was also created 

for the purpose of educating the public with other outreach tools that will remind people 

to drive safely and to respect traffic laws.  

Below are the five pole banners to be displayed along busy intersections of 

Foothill Boulevard in Sunland and Tujunga. We are sharing them here to let you 

know what is coming: 

A.  STNC Cares - Speed Kills Kids & Pets. 

B.  STNC Cares - Don’t Text! Drive Safely. 

C.  STNC Cares – Stop at all STOP Signs. 

D.  STNC Cares – Speed Kills! Slow Down. 

E.  STNC Cares – Drive Slower, Live Longer. 

Please take a moment to answer the following questions. 

1. Would you agree that at times Foothill Boulevard is a very dangerous street? 

________ Yes _________  No 

2.  What suggestions do you have on how to make our streets safer? 

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________ 

3. What other streets besides Foothill Boulevard need traffic safety measures?   

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________ 

4. Which do you feel would be more effective in reducing traffic accidents? 

Education _______________ Police Enforcement ______________ Both ____ 

Please give us name and email/phone # if you would like to be contacted about future 

traffic safety issues or email: patkramerstnc@gmail.com. 

________________________________________________________________ 
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